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Buzzing around in the sun 

                                                                      

  
      

The sun has been shining all week and the children have had a wonderful time. We have been 

exploring the school grounds in search of new growth, bugs and discussing the life cycles. The 

children picked dandelion seeds and blew them, so the seeds would grow again.  

We have been looking at the home of bees and watched them go in and out of their nests. We 

discussed how bees visit flowers and then come home to make delicious honey. The children 

enjoyed spreading honey on a slice of bread and eating it too! 

 

Mrs Santosh Roth 


